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TENNESSEE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

FISCAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 

 

         FISCAL NOTE 

 

          

         HB 2150 – SB 2133 

 
          February 11, 2020 

 

SUMMARY OF BILL:    Effective January 2, 2021, deletes a statutory provision 

requiring the Tennessee Advisory Commission on Intergovernmental Relations (TACIR) to 

conduct a study and deliver a report on broadband deployment to members of the General 

Assembly.  

 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 
 

 Assumptions: 

 

 Pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 13-24-413, TACIR is required to conduct a study and 

deliver a report on broadband deployment to members of the General Assembly by 

January 1, 2021. 

 The proposed language will delete the provision on January 2, 2021.   

 As the report on the study is required to be delivered the previous day, there will be no 

significant fiscal impact to state or local government.    

 

 

IMPACT TO COMMERCE: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 
 

 Assumption: 

 

 Deleting a provision requiring TACIR to conduct a study the day after such study is 

delivered to the General Assembly will not result in any significant impact to jobs or 

commerce in Tennessee.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 HB 2150 – SB 2133  2 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Krista Lee Carsner, Executive Director 
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